
From: Housing.Counseling
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 8:07 AM
To: 'SF-Housing-Counseling-L@hudlist.hud.gov'
Subject: HUD-Housing Counseling Newsletter

To All HUD Housing Counseling Agencies,

Please access the attachment to learn the latest news with HUD Housing Counseling.

http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/documents/huddoc?id=bridge061512.pdf

This message has gone out to the email addresses provided by all active Counseling agencies in HUD’s
Housing Counseling Program. Nevertheless, all Parent Agencies should make sure their sub-agencies
have received this information. Please direct questions or comments to your respective HUD point of
contact or email Housing.Counseling@hud.gov by directly responding to this email addresses.

Sincerely,

Ruth Román
Director, Program Support Division
Office of Single Family Housing
Department of Housing and Urban Development

http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/documents/huddoc?id=bridge061512.pdf

